
 
 

DEVON AND CORNWALL POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 

27th January 2023 

COMPLAINTS AGAINST THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER RECEIVED 
UNDER THE POLICE REFORM AND SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY ACT 

 
1. The number of complaints received and handled since the PCC’s re-election on 11th May 

2021 is shown in the table below. This report covers the period up to 3rd January 2023. 
 

2. One formal complaint was received against the Commissioner in the last reporting 
period. This complaint was discussed with the Chair of the Police and Crime Panel who 
agreed that local resolution was an appropriate way of handling the complaint. A letter 
was sent to the complainant by the Chief Executive and the complaint has now been 
finalised.  

 

 
Dates 

Complaints 
received 

Number of 
Complaints 

recorded 

Number of 
Complaints 
unrecorded 

 
Total 

Complaints 
forwarded to 
the IOPC by 

the OPCC 

Complaints 
resolved 

11th May – 
7th September 2021 

0 0 0 0 0 0 

8th September – 
20th October 2021 

0 0 0 0 0 0 

21st October - 15th 
December 2021 

1 1 0 1 0 1* 

16th December 2021 
– 14th June 2022 

1 1 0 1 0 1* 

15th June 2022 - 
7th September 2022 

0 0 0 0 0 0 

8th September 2022 
- 7th November 2022 

0 0 0 0 0 0 

8th November 2022-
3rd January 2023 

1 1 0 1 0 1* 

 
Grand total 3 0 3 

 
* Resolved through the Chairman of the Panel 

 

 
 

Contact for further information 
Pierre Doutreligne 
Governance Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Devon and Cornwall 
pierre.doutreligne@dc-pcc.gov.uk 
Report prepared on 17th January 2023 
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